COCKRELL OIL
CORPORATION

W

Mr. Dennis R. Bicknell
Deputy Director-Secretary
Colorado Oil ¢ Gas Commission
Suite 380, 1580 Logan Street
Denver, Colorado 80203

Re: Location Exception Request
Craig Area
Moffat County, Colorado

Dear Mr. Bicknell:

Enclosed please find a copy of the above
Joseph H. and Wynona Sherman applicable

County, Colorado.
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1600 SMITH » SUITE 4600 » HOUSTON, TEXAS 77002-7348
TELEPHONE 713/651-1271 .

7 N

o —

May 29, 1990

RECEIVED

HAY 3 11990
COLO.0IL & Gag CONS. COMM

referenced letter signed by

to Well 791-3401, Moffat

If you have any additional questions please give me a call.

BEW:ys
Enclosure

Yours very truly,

‘Z. E. Weichman

Consultant



COCKRELL OIL 1600 SMITH « SUITE 4600 » HOUSTON, TEXAS 77002-7348
CORPORATION TELEPHONE 713/651-1271

May 23, 1990

Mr. and Mrs. Joseph H. Sherman
6254 East Pinchot Avenue
Scottsdale, Arizona 85251

Re: Location Exception Request
Craig Area
Moffat County, Colorado

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Sherman:

Reference is made to that certain Oil and Gas Lease dated July 10, 1989
between Joseph H. Sherman and Wynona Sherman, as Lessor, and Edward A.
Watlington, as Lessee, covering the E/2SE/4 of Section 27 and W/2NE/4,
N/2NW/4 of Section 34, T7N-R91W, Moffat County, Colorado. This lease was
bought by Mr. Watlington for Ernest H. Cockrell.

Mr. Cockrell and others now wish to drill a well at a location
approximately 655 feet from the North line and 1,151 feet from the east line of
Section 34. Although the well is not on your property, it is approximately 169
feet from your property and requires your consent if we spud our well prior
to obtaining spacing rules. We have a hearing set for June 18, 1990 with the
Oil and Gas Conservation Commission to act on our request for 320 acre
spacing. The hearing involves all of Sections 27, 34 and other sections. The
320 acre spacing is consistent with spacing rules established in adjacent
sections. We anticipate we would establish the north one half of Section 34 as
the spacing unit for the above mentioned well.

Since we already have two rigs drilling in the area, we would like to
obtain your consent to the location of the above mentioned well as we intend to
spud our well prior to the June 18, 1990 hearing. Please indicate your



" Mr. and Mrs. Joseph H. Sherman
May 23, 1990
Page = 2.~

approval of this location by signing in the space provided on the extra copy- of
this letter and return it to the undersigned in the enclosed envelope. I would
also appreciate your calling me to let me know you have signed the letter.
You may call collect.

Very truly yours,
COCKRELL OIL CORPORATION

GG Cdidee

Robert W. Kelse

I/lgilsiztw Agree to the above providing wve recieve--

l.-=Copy of the spacing orqer_
Enclosures 2 .—-Results of the well drilling
Agreed to and=Accepted

thisi% day of MY , 1990.
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